
 

 

CPHS Daily Announcements                                         9/10/2025             

 

Patriot Game T-shirts for Friday’s home football game go on sale TODAY. Shirts are $15 and will be 
available first come first serve.  Stop into the office and see Mrs. Emmorey to pick yours up.  We take 
cash or check.  If you wear your shirt to the game on Friday, it will be your ticket to the game.  You 
can also wear your shirt to the Patriot on January 9 and get into that game for free! 

2024-25 yearbooks are here!  If you ordered a copy, you can pick yours up from Mr. Avram (Mrs. 
Vanderwood's sub) in room B107, before school, during advisory or during yearbook class (6th hour).  
Also, if you know a class of 2025 graduate, please let them know their yearbook is here! 

The athletic boosters will be opening up the spirit wear store this Thursday night at the Volleyball 
game and Friday, the 12th, during lunch. Cash or card is accepted. Get your t-shirt, hoodie, or hat 
now and support CP! 

Are you driving yourself to school this year?  If so, make sure you have a CPHS parking permit on your 
car!  They cost $10.  You can register your car in the front office.   

Spots are filling up for the Detroit trip.  If you want to go, bring your money to Ms. Shields in B214.     

Looking to help make CPHS more inclusive and be a leader?  Then join the Youth Activation 
Committee next week Tuesday during Flex for our first meeting of the year.  This club will meet at least 
once a month during Flex and is a great way to get involved in the school and our Unified activities.  
If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Hovenkamp. 

Love to sing? Club Choir is looking for students who are passionate about singing and eager to 
perform the songs they love. From a cappella to rock, pop, and blues, we’ll make music together 
and build a community of singers. Our first meeting will be Wednesday, September 17 during Flex. 

Curious about what happens behind the scenes? Beyond the Stage is a new theatre club all about 
technical theatre—lights, sound, costumes, props, and set design. Students will get hands-on 
experience with everything that brings a show to life. Interested students can sign up to attend the 
first meeting Tuesday, September 17 during Flex.  

Are you interested in playing on this year’s Powder Puff team? There will be two games this year! 
Freshman vs Sophomores and Juniors vs. Seniors! The games will be held on Monday, October 6. See 
Miss Veneman to pick up a permission slip. 

Good luck to our boys varsity tennis team, they’re at Fruitport this afternoon!  Make it happen 
Panthers! 

Happy Birthday: Isabelle T. 

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  


